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Question/Comment  

I do not want the Wellness Center to be built in a flood plain -- strongly approve of Washington 

School or Katie Bonnell Park. Please do not burden taxpayers with this monster building -- this 

is not Bozeman. How about fixing the old swimming pool and during the winter months there is 

Chico Hot Springs, If you decide on the north side school maybe that would help getting an 

underpass/overpass finally built. Thank you 

 


